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From: Gail Teton-Landis <gail@teton-landis.org>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 5:36 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: omments for tomorrow's meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I am planning on speaking about Das Williams. For some reason this email did not go through earlier and | have just
checked my emails.

Here is my statemen:

| would like to thank Das Williams for his many years of service. He has been a strong environmentalist and we are all
better because of his service. As the former Chair of the Santa Barbara Democratic Party, | want to thank him for his
willingness to help new candidates and newly elected officials with guidance. He has set a wonderful example by going
out and walking and knocking on doors to speak to constituents about other candidates running for office.

Finally, | appreciate his bringing his daughters to work. He has shown, through the years, a strong love for community,
county and family.

Thank you,
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Gail Teton-Landis
(She/Her)
gail@teton-landis.org
(805)448-2572



